

PRINCIPAL: VICE PRINCIPAL: MR S GODDEN Mr D Palmer

18th October 2018

To Parents/Carers of Year 11 pupils

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 11 Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs)

Please find attached the timetable for the Y11 PPEs. Examinations will commence on Monday 5th November and end on Friday 30th November I have also attached the 'Information for candidates – for written examinations' document which must be read by all pupils as it gives the guidance as to what information you need and how to behave whilst taking GCSE examinations.

Pupils have been granted study leave between $12^{th} - 23^{rd}$ November and should not attend unless they have an examination, as normal classes will not take place. However, those pupils who are not up to date with coursework will not be granted study leave and should attend school as usual.

If a pupil has more than one examination timetabled at the same time, they should see the Examinations Officer, Mrs Brodie, who will arrange for them to sit one of the examinations at a different time. Pupils who receive exam concessions will be issued with a personalised timetable as the times and locations may be different.

Parents and pupils are reminded that full school uniform should be worn to examinations. Pupils should check the start time for each examination and arrive 15 minutes before that time, bringing with them the correct equipment (two black pens, a pencil, rubber and ruler) together with any subject-specific equipment. I am sure that you will join with the school in emphasising to your child the importance of these examinations.

From Monday, 26th November practical examinations will start, all other lessons will then continue as normal.

A copy of the exam timetable is also available on our school website, www.trinity.bexley.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

D Palmer Vice Principal



Erith Road, Belvedere, Kent DA17 6HT 01322 441371 www.trinity.bexley.sch.uk reception@trinity.bexley.sch.uk



